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OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 

DURING THE UPCOMING WEEK 


IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH (LCMC) 


MARCH 20-21, 2021 


LENT 5 


Welcome 

Call to Worship Psalm 13 

Hymn "Wide Open Are Your Hands" LBW 489 

Confession and Forgiveness 

Hymn of Praise "Is He Worthy?" 

Prayer of the Day 

Scripture Exodus 3:7-14, Colossians 1:15-20, John 8:48-59 

Children's Message 

Offertory Music "How Beautiful" 

Sermon "lAm" 

Hymn "What Wondrous Love Is This?" LBW385 

Apostles Creed 

Prayers of the Church 

The Great Thanksgiving 

The Words of Institution 

The Lord's Prayer 

Hymn "I Want Jesus to Walk with Me" WOV660 

Celebration of Holy Communion 

SUNDAY, March 21 

9:00 Communion 

10:00 Sunday School 

10:30 Zoom Adult Bible 
Class 

MONDAY, March 22 

3:30 Girl Scouts 

6:30 Boy Scouts 

TUESDAY, March 23 

9:00 CF Quilters 

WEDNESDAY, March 24 

4:30 Women's Bible Study 

-.-~~. . . . . . . . . 

5:30 Confirmation 

7:00 Lenten SeNice 

THURSDAY, March 25 

Assemble Newsletter 

SATURDAY, March 27 

5:00 Worship 

SUNDAY, Mar 28 Palm Sunday 

9:00 Worship 

10:00 Sunday School 

10:30 Zoom Adult Bible 
Class 

2:00 Salem Annual Mtg. 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN 


CHURCH 

A fellowship of believers 


Committed to be and become: 


Christ-Centered 

Bible-Bas~d 

Family-Focused 

Mission-Minded 

In all that we do for the glory of God! 


Matthew 28: 18-20 


Church Office: 755-5207 


1700 19th Street 


E-Mail: ilc@fmctc.com 

Pastor Phil's Email : peacephillip@gmail.com 


Website: www.harlanimmanuel.org 


Office Hours: 9-12 & 12:30-1:30 (M-F) 


Pastor Phil's Cell Number: 712-579-2098 

Home Number: 712-796-3178 


Sunday Worship Service: 9:00 am 


Saturday Worship Service: 5:00 pm 


http:www.harlanimmanuel.org
mailto:peacephillip@gmail.com
mailto:ilc@fmctc.com


OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Pastor Phil Nielsen; Director of Music: Heidi Thies 

Ministers - EVERY MEMBER OF IMMANUEL 

Sunday, 9:00 a.m. Service 

Pianist: Heidi Thies 

Lector: Sandy Nelsen 

Council Person On Duty: Peg Haas 

Projectionist: Teri Johnson 

Video: Bert Hillers 

Sound: Rick Chipman 

CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE to notify us if someone is ill , having surgery, requires a pas­
toral visit. The hospitals do not call us. You may leave a message on the answering ma­
chine after hours. 

ON OUR PRAYER LIST: Sandra Haney, Joanne Christensen, John Petsche, Caro­
lyn Hursey, Ken Olson, Bryan Kaster, Nancy Christensen, Connie Benson, Kaylee 
Havick, Sandra Farr (mother of Cora Chapman), Scott Bergemann (father of Hope 
Chipman), Harlan & Carol Haake (parents of Darin Haake) and John Masters (son-in­
law of Shirley Knudtson). 

WE CELEBRATE COMMUNION today. All baptized followers of Jesus who have re­
ceived preparation for Communion are invited to participate. We believe that Com­
munion is the reception of "the body and blood of our Lord Jesus Christ given with 
bread and wine instituted by Christ himself for us to eat and drink." Communion is a 
sacrament, a gift of the Gospel for th.e renewal and strengthening of faith . A person is 
well prepared and worthy to receive Communion who believes the words, "given and 
shed for you for the forgiveness of sin" because the words, "for you" require simply a 
believing heart. 

THANKS to Taylor Peek and Patty Peak for singing "How Beautiful" accompanied by 
Heidi Thies. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WELCOME! Thank you for joining us in worship. 

PANDEMIC PROCEDURES. We ask all worshipers to continue to observe physical 
distancing from other worshipers in the building. Please do not sit with anyone who did 
not come to worship with you. You are invited to take a mask and keep it as our gift to 
you. 

WORSHIP SERVICES at Immanuel are recorded for viewing on HMU channel 15 
(9:00 a.m. Sunday and 6:00 p.m. Sunday, Monday, and Wednesday) and on FMCTC 
channel 48 (4:00 p.m. Wednesday). Our worship services are also posted on our 
Facebook page (www.facebook.com/ilcharlan) and on our website 
(www.harlanimmanuel.org/sermons.html). 

VOLUNTEERS are needed to read Scripture texts and to assist with Communion set­
up and clean-up. We are not assigning these duties this year. If you can help, call the 
church office to let us know when and how you can serve. 

PIES ARE AVAILABLE. We have 8 rhubarb pies for $12 a piece. They are at the 
church ready for pick up, please ask in the office. All proceeds go to the Tanzania mis­
sion. Thank you for your support. 

IT'S BETTY'S 100TH BIRTHDAY! Betty Hughes will be celebrating her 100th birthday 
on March 31st. You are invited to participate in a card shower in her honor, she would 
love to hear from you. Please send your card anytime in March to: Betty Hughes, clo 
John Hughes, 43233 220th St., Clitherall, MN 56524. 

OFFERING ENVELOPES have arrived, please pick yours up from the table outside 
the sanctuary, thanks! 

Dear Immanuel Family, 

It is hard to put our gratitude into words, as "thank you" does not seem like nearly 
enough. Your support and prayers have ·been invaluable as Bryan continues with his 
recovery. Through all of you, we have felt God's love. 

The Kaster Family 

www.harlanimmanuel.org/sermons.html
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